
Dear Neighbors: 
 
The Seventh Annual Unity in Diversity 5K Run/Walk will 
take place in Rolling Oaks Park, 17630 SW 56th Street, this 
Saturday April 5, 2025 from 7:00 AM to 11:00 AM.  
 
For the safety of participants, the east lane of SW 178th 
Avenue (Mather Boulevard) will be closed from the 
entrance of Rolling Oaks Park to Old Sheridan Street. The 
Race will begin at 7:30 a.m. and should conclude by 11 
am. Please expect some traffic and intermittent road 
closures during this event.  Please avoid vehicular traffic 
on SW 178th Avenue (Mather Boulevard) during this time 
frame.  
 
We apologize for any inconvenience and ask for your 
patience during this event.  
 
If you have any questions about this event, please contact 
Town Hall at (954) 434-0008 for more information. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
See Map for more information. 
 



 
 


